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WE’RE ON TO OUR NEXT 
PROJECT! 

PERSONALIZED PENCIL 
CASES WITH 

ACCESSORIES!! WE 
CREATED DIFFERENT 

SHAPES WITH MASKING 
TAPE AND COLORED 

THEM IN ALL DIFFERENT 
COLORS! A BEAUTIFUL, 

COLORFUL, NEAT 
MASTERPIECE! WE’RE 

LOOKING FORWARD TO 
CONTINUING NEXT 

WEEK IY”H!  





WE’LL MISS YOU SHIFRA! 
OH!  YES WE WILL! SHIFRA IS 

MOVING SO WE MADE A 
MASSIVE GOOD BYE/

BIRTHDAY PARTY ! WE ALL 
WROTE GOOD BYE LETTERS 

TO SHIFRA AND WE WILL 
DIFINITELY MISS HER TONS! 

WE HOPE TO KEEP IN 
TOUCH! 



WE ENJOYED A VARIETY OF FREE PLAY 
ACTIVITIES IN SUCH A CALM AND JOYFUL 

ATMOSPHERE! 


